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Notice of Schools Forum 
 

Date: Tuesday, 19 July 2022 at 4.00 pm 

Venue: Committee Room, First Floor, BCP Civic Centre Annex, St Stephen's 
Rd, Bournemouth BH2 6LL / Via MS Teams 

 

Membership: 

Chairman: 

Geoff Cherrill 

Vice Chairman: 

Patrick Earnshaw 

Russell Arnold 
Mark Avoth 
Kate Carter 
Jon Chapple 
Lauren Dean 
Ben Doyle 
Linda Duly 
 

Phillip Gavin 
Brigid Hincks 
Sue Johnson 
Marie Lane 
Nadine Lapskas 
Dorian Lewis 
Jacqueline Page 
 

Jeremy Payne 
Sean Preston 
Dave Simpson 
Sian Thomas 
VACANCY 
Cllr N Greene 
Cllr M White 
 

 

All Members of the Schools Forum are summoned to attend this remote meeting to consider 

the items of business set out on the agenda below. 
 

The press and public are welcome to attend this remote meeting and should email any 
request to do so to the meeting contact below, and a meeting invite will be sent. 
 

https://democracy.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?MId=5389 
 

If you would like any further information on the items to be considered at the meeting please 
contact: Nicky Hooley on 01202 096660 or email democratic.services@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
 

Press enquiries should be directed to the Press Office: Tel: 01202 118686 or 
email press.office@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

  
This notice and all the papers mentioned within it are available at democracy.bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
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GRAHAM FARRANT 

 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 
 11 July 2022 

 



 

 susan.zeiss@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

 



 

 

AGENDA 
Items to be considered while the meeting is open to the public 

1.   Apologies for Absence  

 To receive any apologies for absence. 

 

 

2.   Declarations of Interest  

 Councillors are requested to declare any interests on items included in this 
agenda. Please refer to the workflow on the preceding page for guidance. 

Declarations received will be reported at the meeting. 
 

 

3.   Early Years Single Funding Formula (EYSFF) 2022/23 5 - 10 

 BCP Council receives the ring-fenced dedicated schools grant (DSG) to 

fund the separate early years and mainstream schools funding formulae. 
The content of each formula is highly regulated by the Department for 
Education (DfE) and stakeholders must be consulted. Consultations were 

undertaken with each sector in the autumn, Schools Forum considered the 
outcomes on 13 January 2022 and made recommendations to the council 

about the use of the surplus funding in the schools block of £0.751 million. 
It was agreed that the surplus is transferred to support pupils with high 
needs, potentially to include an allocation of up to £0.4 million to the early 

years' inclusion fund. This allocation would release funds to increase the 
hourly EYSFF funding rates beyond those otherwise affordable. The 

decision was to be made after the outcome was known of the mainstream 
school top up funding banding review. Although the review has not yet 
concluded with consultation currently underway, the financial impact of the 

proposed new banding system is designed to be cost neutral in 2022/23. 
Options to support the early years inclusion fund are presented in the 

report. 
 

 

 
No other items of business can be considered unless the Chairman decides the matter is urgent for reasons that 
must be specified and recorded in the Minutes.  

 


